
 
 

Please return completed form to Janet Smith. 
Office:  513-271-2606 
Email: janet.smith@specialolympics-hc.org 
Fax: 513-271-2631 
Mail: 4790 Red Bank Expressway #206, Cincinnati, OH 45227 

                                                

                                                                        Join us for our Annual Golf Outing 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
When:      Monday, September 18, 2017 

    11:30 am – 12:45 p.m. – Registration/Box Lunch 
    1:00 p.m.  Shotgun Start 

Where:    The Tournament Players Club, Rivers Bend (316 Winding River Blvd., Maineville, 
Ohio, 45039) 

Why:       To benefit over 1,800 children and adults with intellectual disabilities in the Greater 
Cincinnati area 

Who:       YOU 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Special Olympics Hamilton County invites you to come out and play golf for a good cause! You 
and your foursome will enjoy a round of golf on the great course at The Tournament Players 
Club, and perhaps even challenge one of our Special Olympians at one of the holes.  This event 
is a major fundraiser for Special Olympics Hamilton County. Your round of golf will help keep 
our special needs athletes training and competing. It is a day full of fun, friends, food, drinks, 
and, of course, golf! 
 
Your day starts with registration, a box lunch provided by the Club chef, and a shot-gun start at 
1:00 pm. Following your round of golf, enjoy drinks, a wonderful dinner, and an awards 
ceremony in the clubhouse. You can also participate in a silent auction of sports memorabilia.  
This is a fun day for you and a great day for the athletes that will benefit from your support.  
 
In addition to supporting a great cause, every golfer in your foursome will receive merchandise 
from the TaylorMade mobile pro-shop, which will be on site during the event. 
 
I have enclosed the Sponsorship Levels and a registration form for 
your convenience. Our Special Olympians are up for the challenge 
and we hope you are too. Please join us and keep our Special 
Olympians training and competing for another year. We look 
forward to seeing you in September! 
 
Sincerely,   
 

 
Vic Eilau 
Golf Chairman 
 
 

mailto:andrew.childers@zoomtown.com

